
The anticipated release date  for the  Deputy  Attorney General V  examination  
is  August 2021. At  that time, a bulletin will be released with the testing process and 
filing requirements.  If you have any questions, please contact the Testing and Selection 
Unit at  tsu@doj.ca.gov  or (916) 210-6021.  
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